
Good Afternoon,  

My name is Adam Robles, I am pastor, small business owner and father of 3 children in  Rutland.  I am 

also an ethnic minority and I moved to Vermont about 4 years ago. I have felt welcome here and have 

had a great experience in this great state. That being said, H.57 greatly concerns me. Ethnic minorities 

have been targeted for abortions since the founding of Planned Parenthood and the eugenics of 

Margaret Sanger. This targeting continues today.  Ethnic minorities, like my children, are aborted at 

extremely high rates, and I refuse to believe that this systemic injustice will be tolerated in a great state 

like Vermont. Please, I beg you, I do not do this thing. In fact, I ask you to introduce a bill to protect all 

unborn babies in the state of Vermont. ALL of them.  

Vermont has a great history of abolitionists that stood against those who would seek to classify some 

people as nonhumans. We stand against the same kind of evil today. Will you join the tradition of 

abolition or will you seek to continue to treat some people as nonhumans? 

We cannot keep going down this path and expect to get away with it. I love Vermont and I love women. 

Let’s love our neighbors as ourselves, even our unborn neighbors.  

 

-Adam Robles 

Pastor, Redemption Church Rutland 

 


